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TELEPHONE No. 21765,

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Tollbodgaten, 27,
Oslo, 7, .. 23rd September 1939.

Enclosures.

Dear S8ir,
Referring to your letter of the 8th instant and our

cable and letter of yesterday, we beg to enclose herewith a
plan in duplicate of a new donkey boiler to be made by lessrs.
Glomuen Mek. Verksted for the 1/5 "HELLESUND™.

The boiler is practically gimilar to the previous boi-
ler, being slightly gmaller in diameter, with the same scant-
lings; the manhole compensating plate and fittings will now be
riveted on. |

As the matter is rather urgent we shall be glad if
you will kindly cable the approval. '
We are, Dear Sir
Yours faithfully

The STV

R
‘

THE SECRETARY
% LONDON.




